La Cueva Girls Basketball
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Sponsor the 2018-2019 Girls Basketball Season while marketing your business!
Dear Sponsor,
	The La Cueva Girls Basketball team is off and sprinting toward the 2018-2019 season!  We are looking forward another successful season, and would love your business to be a part of it.  It is our pleasure to offer your company/organization the opportunity to become an Official Sponsor of the 2018-2019 La Cueva Bear Girls Basketball Program.   By becoming a Sponsor of our program you are enabling many student athletes to participate in a team sport that emphasizes the “Habit of Excellence.”  These student athletes are positive role models for the La Cueva community. 
By sponsoring the team as a business owner, you will be a part of our 2018-2019 Official Girls Basketball Poster.  This poster will be proudly displayed throughout the city by other sponsors and proud supporters of our program.  It is a great opportunity to increase your business’s visibility in the community and show your endorsement of La Cueva High School student athletes. 
If you would like more information or have any questions, please call Mika Markham at 505-991-2890.
Thank you for your generous support of the 2018-2019 La Cueva Bears Girls Basketball Program’s season.
Sincerely,
Robert Perea							Mika Markham
La Cueva High School						President La Cueva Girls Basketball 
Head Coach, Girls Basketball					505-991-2890
505-823-2327 Ext. 33157/33195				mikamarkham@msn.com
Perea_rob@aps.edu

*****Please include your business card with your Contribution*****
***** Please fill out the Information Sheet*****
*****DO NOT staple your card to this sheet*****
Mail card and contribution to:
Jenny Brasher
C/O Microtek
PO Box 93218
[bookmark: _GoBack]Albuquerque, NM 87199

 Sponsor: $100.00 – You will receive a business card size ad (Size 3.75 x 1.75) and a poster to hang in your business.     
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